
Sent: Fri, Feb 5, 2016 11:29 am  
 
Subject: Telemark Pointe Lawsuit Service  
 
Hello to those of us who are Telemark Pointe Owners  
 
As you know, the TIOA and Palace View Inc. (Dick Short) have been in 
a legal struggle for almost 3 years.  
 
In an attempt to save itself money, Palace View and its attorney: Matt 
Anich, will attempt to obtain a voluntary Waiver of Service of Amended 
Summons from you through a mailing.  
 
If you waive service, they will not have to serve you personally.  
 
This is the Service we told you about last fall including you as a Pointe 
owner in the lawsuit.  
 
By ignoring Palace View's "easy way out", we will force them to incur 
costs of service that they clearly don't want to incur, and hopefully 
encourage them to drop their suit.  
 
At the advice of TIOA counsel, the Board of Directors requests that you 
ignore the mailing or forward it to our General Manager, Cole Rabska.  
 
Questions? Please call me at 952-261-7265.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Mike Kocon 
 


